EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 13th Nov 2023
The Peoples Club, Goodison Park
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
Chair opened the meeting at 6:30pm 
Present were:
Julie Hobson (Chair), John Blain (Vice Chair) Keith Seymour, Ian Webster (Treasurer), Barry Hancox, Tom Hughes, Paul Murphy, Michael Owen, Phil Parker, Ian Seymour, Martin Williams, Mike Owen
Apologies were received from:
Absent: Robbie Daniels (Secretary), Tony Rimmer.

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
There were no minutes taken for the previous meeting. 

	  3
	Review of Action Plan

· It was agreed that the Action Plan would be refreshed as remaining actions had been superseded. New plan to be started at the next meeting.  

	  4
	Chair’s Report

Chair confirmed that she had written to the club about a number of matters and awaits a reply.
· Poor view from the shareholder seats in Directors Box

· Requested date of funeral for BK as association would like to send flowers

· Update on possible visit to BMD

· Feedback from Leadership meeting on the reinstatement of AGM
 

	
	Treasurer’s Report

Account balance stood at £11350 
Paid membership stood at 99.

No outstanding expenses. 

	  6
	Secretary’s Report
The Chair reported that due to other commitments Robby was unable to continue in the role of association secretary and so a new secretary was required. Keith Seymour stepped forward and accepted the role going forward.


	7
	Any Other Business

· The exec discussed the proposed takeover of the club by 777 partners and what the EFCSA position should be with regards the proposed new owners. Whilst there were differing views about their suitability it was agreed that more official information was required as currently all information is media driven. 

· The exec also discussed the potential conclusion of the independent review into the club. It was agreed that as soon as the decision is known an emergency zoom meeting would be called in order to discuss the decision and any resulting consequences.  
· It was agreed that the club should be encouraged to defend their long-standing position of no wrong doing regardless of the commission decision.
· The quarterly meeting was confirmed for 11th December 2023 in RLB at 4pm. 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 7:40pm
